
We’ve appointed a new Director in
our Corporate Services team
We’re delighted to welcome Keith Mallet to our Corporate Services team
in Jersey.

Keith  joins  the  Group  with  over  20  years’  senior  leadership  experience  in
corporate services and incentive plans.

In his role, Keith will join our Corporate Services leadership team and oversee a
number  of  client  relationship  teams  providing  company  secretarial,
administration and accounting services to corporate structures, including fund
vehicles, SPVs, trusts, co-invest vehicles, listed funds, MOMEs and management
incentive plans. He will also play a central role in the ongoing expansion of the
Group’s corporate services offering and business development. Keith is a Fellow
of the Institute of Chartered Accountants in England and Wales.

Commenting on his new position with the Group, Keith said:

“I am delighted to be joining the Aztec Group during such an exciting time, as the
business continues to grow and show a real commitment to its clients and its
people.  I  am looking  forward  to  working  closely  with  the  team to  continue
delivering excellent client service.”

Geraldine O’Rourke, Group Head of Corporate and Depositary Services, added:

“I am delighted to announce that Keith has joined our growing multi-jurisdictional
Corporate Services team. Keith’s experience will be a valuable asset to the Group
at a time when we are seeing growing demand for specialist corporate services
from across the market. His leadership skills will  support the delivery of our
strategy  focused  on  excellent  client  service,  and  engaged  and  committed
employees.”
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